
 

 

 
 
 
 
7th September 2018 
 
 

Wheelchair Clinic 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
I have arranged a wheelchair clinic in school on Friday 14th September 2018 throughout the day. 
 
If you are experiencing any issues regarding your son/daughter’s wheelchair and would like an 
appointment, please let me know by Tuesday 11th September 2018. 
 
I can be contacted by phone on the following number 01282 682260 ext 12014 or through the 
home liaison book, should you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs P Richardson 
Teaching Assistant 


